
WSR 23-01-053
WITHDRAWAL OF

PREPROPOSAL STATEMENT OF INQUIRY
DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH

[Filed December 14, 2022, 8:57 a.m.]

This memo serves as notice that the chiropractic quality assur-
ance commission (commission) is withdrawing the CR-101 for WAC 
246-808-010, 246-808-505, 246-808-600, 246-808-605, 246-808-610, 
246-808-615, 246-808-620, 246-808-625, 246-808-630, 246-808-650, 
246-808-655, 246-808-660, 246-808-670, 246-808-680, 246-808-685, 
246-808-690, 246-808-695, 246-808-720, and 246-808-810, which was 
filed November 18, 2016, and published as WSR 16-23-120.

The commission is withdrawing this CR-101 because it has repri-
oritized rule-making activities as it relates to the chiropractic pro-
fession. The commission intends to refile a new CR-101 related to 
these topics at a later time in which rule-making activity for the 
identified WAC sections will resume.

Individuals requiring information on this rule should contact 
Betty J. Moe, regulatory analyst, at 360-236-2868 or email 
Betty.Moe@doh.wa.gov.
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